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Refugee Community Leadership Seminar 
Saturday, October 3, 2009 

International Service Center (ISC) 
21 South River Street, Harrisburg, PA 17101 

 
The seminar objective is to inform the refugee community leaders about the programs 
and services that are currently available to the refugees in the Central Region of 
Pennsylvania.  This seminar is targeted at the Burmese, Bhutanese, Somali, Sudanese 
and Vietnamese refugees. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
This one-day seminar included a 
presentation on “Refugee Programs & 
Services Offered By The RRP” by Mr. 
Evan Shuey, Human Service Program 
Specialist of the Bureau of Employment & 
Training Program (PA DPW)  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
A presentation on “TANF Programs & 
Services Available To Refugees by 
Mrs. Susan Lasch, Income Maintenance 
Administrator of the Dauphin County 
Assistance Office (PA DPW) 
  
 
 
 
 
 

A Panel Presentation on “Services Available To Refugees” which include: 
 

  
  
 
 
 
Mrs. Mira Lukic 
Refugee Program Manager 
Catholic Charities’ Immigration & Refugees Serv. 
describing the various refugee services offered by 
her organization.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Sheila McGeehan, Office Director 
of Church World Service in Lancaster 
describing the various refugee 
services offered by her organization.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Fredrika McKain, President of the 
Institute for Cultural Partnerships 
describing the various refugee services 
offered by her organization.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs. Selma Onal, Site Director and Joseph Lian, both with Lutheran Children & Family 
Services in Lancaster describing the various refugee services offered by their 
organization. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Truong Phuong, Director of the 
International Service Center describing 
the various refugee services offered by 
his organization.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
After a Fellowship Lunch contributed by the ISC’s volunteers, the ISC Senior Staff led 
the participants through a group work process to formulate a shared “Refugee 
Community Needs Assessment & Service Planning”   

 

 

 


